
Dusit Thani Pattaya joined Pattaya City’s
post-Songkran celebration ‘Wan Lai’

Pattaya, Thailand – April 2018 – The management and staff of Dusit Thani Pattaya joined Pattaya
City’s post-Songkran celebration – known as ‘Wan Lai’ – held on Pattaya Beach Road, which was
specially closed for the occasion. The hotel set up a special booth where staff and guests dressed in
vibrant costumes enjoyed a day of water splashing fun. The hotel’s general manager, Mr. Neoh Kean
Boon, raised lots of smiles by turning up in a Robin costume.
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